
July 24, 2017  

The special meeting of the Mayor and the Board of the Town of Bentonia was called to 
order at 6:00 p.m. by Mayor Trey Burton. The following members were present Clint 
Lancaster, Adam Brooks, Colby Parks, Greg Shaffer and Patricia Ferris. Also present was 
Police Chief Jason Bright and Clerk Kim Tyer. 

Mayor called to close the special meeting and go into executive session to discuss personnel. 
A motion was made by Adam Brooks to closed the special meeting and was seconded by 
Clint Lancaster flowed by Colby Parks, Greg Shaffer and Patricia Ferris, motion passed. 

A motion was made to go into executive session by Adam Brooks and was seconded by 
Clint Lancaster followed by Colby Parks, Patricia Ferris and Greg Shaffer. Motion Passed 

Mayor called for a motion to close executive session. Motion was made by Adam Brooks 
and was seconded by Patricia Ferris followed by Greg Shaffer, Clint Lancaster and Colby 
Parks, motion Passed 

Motion was made to open special meeting by Clint Lancaster seconded by Adam Brooks 
followed by Colby Parks, Grey Shaffer and Patricia Ferris, motion passed. 

The Town of Bentonia will except applications for a Police Officer to fill Ken Kigers 
positon. Ken submitted a 2 weeks’ notice and will be departing on July 27, 2017. The 
following position will be advertised on the Town of Bentonia’s web page and application 
must be received no later than August 4th, 2017.  All applicants must be minimum 
standards certified and must be in good standing. Salary for the position will be $26,000 
with on call pay of $2,500 per year. 

The Mayor called for a meeting to adjourn. Clint Lancaster made a motion to adjourn the 
meeting and was seconded by Patricia Ferris followed by Greg Shaffer, Patricia Ferris and 
Colby Parks, motion passed and the meeting adjourned. 
 

____________________     ____________________ 

Kim Tyer, City Clerk          Trey Burton, Mayor  

 

 
 

 

 


